George Gause

From: MN_ADM_ENV Review SHPO <ENReviewSHPO@state.mn.us>

Sent: Monday, October 21, 2024 8:08 AM

To: George Gause

Subject: No Further Review: demolition of 1784 Norfolk Avenue, Saint Paul

Attachments: 1784 Norfolk Section 106.pdf; 1784 Norfolk Section 106 Property Analysis form.pdf

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Thank you for submitting this project for review by the Minnesota SHPQ'’s Environmental Review Team as required by
Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act (54 U.S.C. § 306108).

After a cursory assessment of the project documents and based on the information currently available, we believe the
likelihood is low that historic properties will be affected by this project. Nothing further on this project is needed by our
office.

Again, thank you for contacting our office.

Environmental Review Program
State Historic Preservation Office
Minnesota Department of Administration

From: George Gause <George.Gause@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Sent: Friday, October 18, 2024 11:42 AM

To: MN_ADM_ENV Review SHPO <ENReviewSHPO @state.mn.us>
Subject: 1784 Norfolk Avenue_Saint Paul_Section 106 review request

This message may be from an external email source.
Do not select links or open attachments unless verified. Report all suspicious emails to Minnesota IT Services Security Operations Center.

Please review the attached request.
Let me know if you have any questions or need any further information.
Thanks

George Gause

Supervisor, Heritage Preservation
r*q Planning & Economic Development
1400 City Hall Annex
25 4t Street West
Saint Paul, MN 55102

SAINT PAUL r:651-266-6714
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